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“Recognising and celebrating the presence of Christ in one another” 

 

 
 

 
 

Wednesday 17th November 2021 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

The children in KS1 will soon be preparing for this year’s Christmas Nativity.  We wanted to let 

you know what the arrangements are for their performance this year, in line with Covid-19 

measures. 

 

Year 1 parents will be invited to watch the Nativity play on Tuesday 14th December during the 

afternoon.  Attendance will be limited to 2 people only and will be on that day only for Year 1 

parents. 

 

The performance will be much shorter this year, due to Covid-19 measures.  Parents will be 

socially distanced and are strongly advised to wear a face covering. 

 

We look forward to a memorable occasion. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

C M O’Hara 

Headteacher 
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